
Borough of Bridgeville
Public Notice

TAKE  NOTICE  that  the  2025
proposed  Municipal  Budget
for the Borough of Bridgeville
is currently available for public
inspection  at  the  Bridgeville
Borough Office: 425 Bower Hill
Road  and  online  at
www.BridgevilleBoro.com
through  December  9,  2024
when  it  is  scheduled  to  be
adopted by Borough Council
at their 7:00PM Meeting.

Joseph Kauer
Borough Manager


